
Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Request to extend the due date for the Pueblo West (M1977-573) TR to modify the
Rec Plan from February 10 to May 30, 2019
1 message

bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 2:39 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@transitmix.com>

We request the due date for the TR for Pueblo West (M1977-573) be extended from February 10, 2019 until May 30,
2019.  The Colorado Division of Parks and Wildlife requested the site visit to the Finger Lake area be postponed until
the vegetation is in the growth stage and not dormant.

thanks
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